
Payette National Forest, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's Comment Period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first 

came into our state, in large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public 

land. The more I have learned about the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities it will 

bring into our state. 

 

One of the biggest challenges facing Idaho is having a trained workforce. Midas Gold not only plans 

to hire hundreds of Idahoans but the company will provide employees with training to build a more 

skilled workforce in Idaho. We applaud Midas Gold's commitment to helping Idahoans get valuable 

training that may not otherwise be available. This commitment by the company will help benefit 

Idaho families and allow Idaho to attract new businesses in the future. 

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on the project. I am grateful for the virtual meeting room 

you created. It made learning about the project easy and gave me the tools I needed to submit 

meaningful comments within the 60-day timeframe. If I can do it, anyone can. I urge you to move 

forward with alternative two. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

 

Name: karen sabin 


